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Check our Facebook page for
meeting reminders and upcoming

events.

https://www.facebook.com/Cros-Lex-At
hletic-Boosters-316965529053428

A BIG THANK YOU!
Thank you to many volunteers that
helped the athletic boosters with
concessions this year. Without your
support of running concessions at
sporting events this year we would not
have had such a successful year. We
GREATLY appreciate you!

The boosters opened the concession
stands for more than 100 events and
raised over $45,000 with events at the
Middle School and High School.

This school year we've invested
$30,000 back into our student athletes.
A new scorers table was purchased for
the high school gym, new signage was
donated to the Middle School, a
donation was given to the equestrian
team, 15 new basketball bags were
purchased for girls basketball, a
donation to the football program for
team subscriptions, a donation to the
tennis team to purchase a portable ball
machine and we were able to help the
boys baseball program with much
needed equipment.



Fundraising

Brandy Noll organized two successful
fundraising efforts this year.
Homecoming t-shirts were sold and a
Cash for Christmas raffle. The Cash for
Christmas raffle earned over $4000
and had 8 raffle winners. The top prize
was $1500.

Meetings Held

In the 2021/22 school year twelve
meetings were held. Please consider
joining us in 2022/23. Monthly
meetings are held the first Monday of
each month at the High School. The
next meeting is Monday, September
12th.

Board Members
2021/22

Kelly Edwards, President
Erica Sheridan, Vice President
Heather Campbell, Treasurer
Jordan Noll, Secretary
Shannon Kita, Trustee

Sub Committee Members

Brandy Noll, Fundraising

Goals for 2022/23

Concession Improvements
● Electronic Payment
● Upgrade Equipment
● Concession Signage

Scholarship offering for Male
and Female Athlete

Invest more money into our
sports programs.

The Athletic Boosters are
always looking for new ideas.

Please consider joining us!


